
 
Date: April 30, 2010 
 
To: ASTM Sequence III Testing Laboratories 
 
From: Adam Bowden / OH Technologies, Inc. 
 
Re: Seq. III CPD Technical Memo 18  
 OHT3F-053-1  Grade 12 Piston (Batch Code 24) / Alphanumeric Serialization 
 
Cc: Mr. Bruce Matthews / General Motors Powertrain 
 Mr. Rich Grundza/ Test Monitoring Center 
 
 
This Technical Memo is intended to notify users of the Sequence III test methods that the 
serialization of OHT3F-053-1 Grade 12 Pistons designated as Batch Code 24

 

 may include the 
letter “A” after the numeric serial number historically seen (See image below).  This is the result 
of duplicating a portion of the serial numbers in this batch at the time of manufacture.  The entire 
serial number, including the “A” if present, should be recorded.  All inspection documentation is 
intact. 

 
 
 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item please do not hesitate 
to call. 


